
 

PowerUp for Parents 
Goshen is gearing up for the distribution of Chromebooks for the PowerUp 

initiative! 
 

Our K-2 students will be Day Users, which means they will have a designated 
computer housed with their teacher.   
 
Dragons in grades 3-5, have the option to take their Chromebook home.  Please note – 

parents with students in grades 3-5 are REQUIRED to complete the RCSS 

PowerUp for Parents course before students can check out a device.  Use the 
image below to access the course.  After completing the course, make sure to 
complete the form (hyperlink at the bottom). If you are unable to access the course 
electronically, contact your child’s teacher.  Please look for additional information about 
this initiative next week! 
 

Click the image below to launch the course.   
 

 
 

Timeline for distribution: 
 

August 23: PowerUp for Parents opens 
August 24: Loan Agreement distribution grades 3-5 
August 25-26: Device deployment for students with loan agreement and parent course complete 
 

Devices will be issued twice a week (Tuesdays and Thursdays) after initial deployment. 

Click here to 
get credit for 
completing 

the PowerUp 
course! 

 

https://rcboe.instructure.com/courses/141215
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QC2yMGJzF0-DqSUwkntvZTm8BBLXT9pGto5QueccailURElZOEtKOFBIMDlINU9NQkVEUlpJS0FVSi4u

